
 
 

To be submitted to the Council at its meeting on 18th March 2021 

 

PORTFOLIO HOLDER - SAFER AND STRONGER COMMUNITIES 
 

18th February 2021 
 

Present:  

Councillor Shepherd (in the Chair) 
 

Officers in attendance: 

• Eve Richardson–Smith (Deputy Monitoring Officer) 

• Zoe Campbell (Scrutiny and Committee Advisor) 

• Neil Clark (Regulatory Services Strategic Lead) 

 
 

PH.SSC.1 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
 There were no declarations of interest received in respect of any item on 

the agenda for this meeting.  

 
PH.SSC.2 REVIEW OF FEES AND CHARGES IN REGULATION AND 

ENFORCEMENT SERVICES 
 
 The Portfolio Holder considered a report providing an annual update of 

statutory and locally set charges for regulation and enforcement 
services.  

  
The Portfolio Holder welcomed the review of the fees and charges and 
was pleased that the increases had been retained to within inflation.  He 
was also supportive of the robust enforcement charges and that action 
was being taken against those people who breached the environmental 
regulations.  

 
 RESOLVED –  
 

1. That the fees and charges for Regulation and Enforcement Services, 
as set out in the report now submitted, be approved. 

 



2. That the Licensing fees, as set out in the report now submitted, be 
referred to the Licensing Committee for approval. 

 
  
 There being no further business, the Chair declared the meeting closed 

at 1.47 p.m. 
 


